
 
 

AIRPORT NOISE HEARING BOARD 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
 

The Airport Noise Hearing Board meeting for 
Thursday, September 14, 2023, has been 
cancelled due to the lack of business for 
rescheduling. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be on Thursday, September 28, 

2023. 

 


